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Join us for a free 

screening of the 

documentary: 

Teaching in Arizona 

Please join the University of Arizona Center for Recruitment and 

Retention of Mathematics Teachers in a screening of a documentary 

filmed in Arizona. Panel discussion will follow.  

All donations to the CRR at this event will support the James Kautz 

Memorial Endowment, providing K-12 mathematics teachers support 

and professional learning opportunities.  

December 5, 2018, 6 to 7:30 p.m. 

University of Arizona Environment and Natural Resources 2 building 

 1064 E. Lowell St.  

 Room S107 

 

RSVP to  https://goo.gl/forms/ZCG26lLyPuVRZj6b2 

If you have questions, please contact Melissa Hosten at 

crr@math.arizona.edu 
520.621.6866 

mailto:crr@math.arizona.edu

